% UNITED STATES
E NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D C. 20555

Mr. Carlton E. Thorne, Director

Office of Nuclear Export/Import Control

Bureau of Oceans and International
Environmental and Scientific Affairs

U.S. Department of State

Washington, DC 20520

Dear Mr. Thorne:

Enclosed is & letter from Braunkohle Transport, USA dated July 29, 1987
requesting withdrawal of import license applications IU87001, IU87002, and
ISNM87003.

Please reflect these withdrawals in your records.

Sincerely,

/ 4
/V' e P Pipeonri
Marvin R. Petérson, Assistant Director

for International Security
Office of Governmental and Public
Affairs
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